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Docket No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. C. V. Mangan

Senior Vice President
300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 50-220/85-13

This refers to your letter dated May 27, 1986, in response to our letter d'ated
April 17, 1986.

We agree with your statement that these violations were closed during the
inspection conducted on April 14-18, 1986 (50-220/86-05).

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original S1gned By s

Loe H. Bettanhausen

Stewart D. Ebneter, Director
Division of Reactor Safety

CC:
T. E. Lempges, Vice President, Nuclear Generation
J . A. Perry, Vice President, /vali ty Assurance
T. Perkins, General Superintendent, Nuclear Generation
W. Hansen, Manager of guality Assurance
T ~ Roman, Station Superintendent
J. Aldrich, Supervisor, Operations
W. Drews, Technical Superintendent
Troy B. Conner, Jr. Esquire
John W. Keib, Esquire
Director, Power Division
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York
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Niagara Mohawk Power CorPoration

bcc:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
DRP Section Chief

RI:DRS W+
Cheung/mjd

RI:DPS
Anderson

RI: RS

Durr
RI:DRS
Ebneter
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